
From: Dekker.Timothy  

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 11:30 AM 
To: Rafel, Robert 

Subject: WR 3552906 Request for new easement 

 
Hi Bob, 
 
Please receive this as a formal request for an easement over lands owned by the City of Racine, 
commonly known as “The Herbert F. Johnson Memorial Park”.  This easement is to serve the City’s 
facilities at the municipal golf course and associated buildings.  The new easement will be adjacent to 
one previously granted except in the area north of the parking lot where it will steer well clear of the 
row of large trees per the request of yourself and John Finer, the golf course Superintendent.  This 
easement is known as an “As-Built” easement where the final sketch for the recorded document is 
generated after construction. 
Please find attached a .pdf document, including the easement to be signed and notarized, and a general 
sketch depicting the proposed route and improvements. 
 
As always, 
 

Tim Dekker 
Right-of-Way Contractor 
WE Energies 
500 S 116th Street 
West Allis, WI  53214   
 

 
 


